

Elizabeth Hawkes Way Maidenhead Berkshire SL6 3EQ

Tel: 01628 513800 Fax: 01628 513808 Email: office@manorgreenschool.co.uk

www.manorgreenschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Joolz Scarlett, BA (QTS), NPQSL

26 November 2021

## **Dear Parents/Carers**

We have been given the opportunity to attend the 'Jack and the Beanstalk' Pantomime at Theatre Royal, Windsor on Wednesday 1 December 2021. We will be leaving at 12:45 and returning at 16:30, so your child will need to be collected from school at this time.

If you require any further information please don't hesitate to contact me on

jade.o'neill@manorgreenschool.co.uk

Yours faithfully

Jade O'Neill Class Teacher Zephaniah Class	
Please return slip to Jade O'Neill by Tuesday 30 November	
Please tick option:	
I am able to collect my child at 4:30 from school	
I am unable to collect my child at 4:30 from school	









